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Throughout its history, the Seventh-day Adventist Church has supported human rights, affirming the dignity and worth of each human being. Because of our commitment to caring for the whole person, we are concerned about older persons’ physical, emotional, and spiritual care.

We recognize that older persons make a valuable contribution to society through their knowledge and experience.

Unfortunately, every year millions of older persons worldwide suffer from human rights violations, including religious discrimination, age-based discrimination, social exclusion, and lack of access to essential services.

Our church places a high priority on religious freedom and liberty of conscience for everyone. We stand for older persons to have the right to enjoy religious liberty and other fundamental rights, including full respect for their beliefs, dignity, and needs, the freedom to choose their health and social care, and inclusion in society without discrimination.

Affirming the biblical principles of the well-being of the whole person, we help older persons understand how to prevent and treat conditions caused by aging so that they live a longer and healthier life. We encourage older persons to keep physically active, engage in social interaction, practice their religious beliefs, eat healthy food, and keep their brains active.

The Seventh-day Adventist Church works to improve the lives of millions of people through its programs and agencies. ADRA, Adventist Community Services, our clinics, hospitals, nursing homes, and retirement centers offer various programs to help older persons enjoy life and continue making a meaningful contribution to society.
